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Comments: Good Morning, 

As a raft guide and Wilderness enthusiast, I don't see how a huge cyanide vat leech gold mine justifies the

multiple threats it poses to the Frank Church-River Of No Return Wilderness. With all of the money &amp; efforts

spent by the government and the Nez Perce Tribe already, what is the purpose here? More wealth for Perpetua

Resources? Why do we need the gold? 

 

Our Wildlife Habitat and Open Spaces are far more important that the wealth of this company. Please deny the

permit &amp; make Perpetua Resources finish the cleanup of the old mining site. 

 

With Gratitude, 

Tyler Grant


